
 

2nd October 2023 
To parents/carers 

SCHOOL MILK 

Cool Milk currently provides free milk for children aged 4 in Valentine Primary School. Once 
your child reaches 5 years old Valentine Primary can continue providing milk at a cost of 
28p per school day. If you wish for your child to continue receiving milk in school from the 
today, please see the table below stating the amount to be paid each month. 

October 2023 £4.76 

November 2023 £6.16 
December 2023 £3.08 

January 2024 £5.88 

February 2024 £4.48 

March 2024 £5.60 

April 2024 £3.08 

May 2024 £4.76 

June 2024 £5.32 

July 2024 £5.04  

Please note that it is a monthly fee and no daily rates. 

Please pay a week in advance so that milk numbers are determined for ordering 
purposes either by cheque (payable to Southampton City Council) or cash (please state 
on envelope name of child, class and what payment is for). 

If children have a day trip, milk can still be provided before they leave or when they return. 
There will be no refunds if your child is absent due to illness or if they refuse to drink it. 

The cost of milk from Cool Milk remains unchanged from last year but prices may change 
during the school year. 

Any queries please let me know. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Katy Odell 
Finance Officer 

Valentine Ave, Sholing, Southampton, SO19 0EQ Executive Headteacher: Mr D Constable-Phelps 
Telephone: 023 8044 8944 Headteacher: Mr S Summerton  
Email: info@valentineprimary.co.uk 
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